/

MEMORANDUM

TO: REVEREND RICHARD G. LENNON

FROM: JENA PASCALE - CLERGY PERSONNEL OFFICE

DATE: JUNE 6, 1995

SUBJECT: REVEREND DAVID M. O'LEARY (I.D. #8601) STATUS/ADDRESS CHANGE

DEAR FATHER LENNON:

EFFECTIVE AUGUST 22, 1995, SO THAT HE WILL CONTINUE TO RECEIVE FUTURE ARCHDIOCESAN MAILINGS, THE MAILING ADDRESS FOR REVEREND DAVID M. O'LEARY (LEND LEASE - STATUS "53") IS AS FOLLOWS:

ST. MARY'S SEMINARY & UNIVERSITY 5400 ROLAND AVENUE BALTIMORE, MD 21210

AS ALWAYS, THANKS FOR YOUR ATTENTION TO THIS REQUEST.